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Monday April 15th  

7:00pm 
 

Join us for the next annual 

meeting at Towne Meadows 

Elementary School, 1101 N. 

Recker Rd., Gilbert, AZ 85234. 

Regular Board Meetings are 

held quarterly on the third 

Monday of the month. 

Annual 
Meeting 

Bulk Trash Change 
We hope you have 
all already noticed 
the change in our 
trash schedule. Our 
Trash and Recycle 
are now picked up 
on Monday. 
 
The biggest change 
is how the Town of 
Gilbert does Bulk 
Trash Pick-Up. Now,  
bulk trash will only be picked up every five weeks. Please 
visit https://www.gilbertaz.gov/departments/public-
works/solid-waste/trash-recycling-pickup-schedules to see 
the bulk trash schedule. 
 
The same rules regarding when bulk trash can be placed 
out apply. Bulk trash should not be placed on the street until 
the weekend prior to pick-up. Bulk trash that is placed out 
early will be reported to the town and a charge will be 
placed on your water bill. 
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Hours: Monday – Thursday 
 8:00 AM – 5:30 PM 
 

Annual Easter Egg Hunt 

Saturday, March 23, 2019 
8:00AM – 12:00PM 
Event Location  
Freestone Park- 1045 E Juniper Road, Gilbert, AZ 
 
Join your family and neighbors for the costumed Superhero 
Adventure Run! There are over 20 challenges and obstacles. Once 
the run is over you can hang out in “Gotham City” with bounce 
houses, a DJ and Superhero appearances. You can pre-register at 
the Town of Gilbert website and choose your start time. If you 
register day of you will be assigned a start time after 10:00 AM.  

Saturday, April 13th 
9:30 AM 
At the Park 
 
The Hunt will begin right at 9:30 
AM so arrive a few minutes 
early. There will be donuts, 
juice, and crafts for kids. 


